
 
 
 
 

City of Newport Seeks Community Input For Police Chief Search Process 
 
Newport, Ore. - The City of Newport is seeking community input to begin the search 
process for its next Police Chief. Jason Malloy, the current Police Chief, is planning to 
retire after over 30 years of service. He will remain in the position until a successor is in 
place. 
 
All community members are encouraged to fill out a brief survey on the skills, experience, 
and other attributes they feel are most important for Newport’s Police Chief. These 
responses will play a role in helping to shape the position profile and recruitment 
materials. The survey will close on Wednesday, Sept. 18 and can be accessed at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NewportPCcommunity or by scanning the QR code 
below. 
 
The City of Newport has acquired the services of Jensen Strategies to assist with the 
recruitment and search for this position. Contact Emily Rehder at 
emily@jensenstrategies.com with any questions regarding this survey. 
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